
From: Carolyn Lance <clance@georgina.ca>  
Sent: Thursday, December 2, 2021 11:10 AM 
To: Regional Clerk <ClerkGeneralLine@york.ca> 
Cc: Margaret Quirk <mquirk@georgina.ca>; Ryan Cronsberry 
<rcronsberry@georgina.ca>; Rob Wheater <rwheater@georgina.ca>; Shawn Nastke 
<snastke@georgina.ca>; Rachel Dillabough <rdillabough@georgina.ca> 
Subject: Every Child Matters Crosswalk, Georgina 
 
Good morning Mr. Raynor. 

 
Georgina Town Council held its 2022 Budget Discussions on November 30th and 
December 1st.  During these discussions, Council discussed the Every Child Matters 
crosswalk that the Town installed earlier this fall by the Georgina Island ferry dock in 
Virginia.   
 
Subsequently, please be advised that Town Council passed the following motion 
concerning the potential installation of another Every Child Matters crosswalk in Sutton 
at the intersection of two Regional roads; 
 
 

RESOLUTION NO. C-2021-0399 
Moved By Councillor Sebo 
Seconded By Councillor Neeson 

That Town Council respectfully request the Region of York to provide funding in 
the amount of $25,000 toward the installation of a second Every Child Matters 
crosswalk in the Sutton community at the intersection of Dalton Road and Black 
River Road.  

Carried. 

 
 
 

 

Carolyn Lance 
Council Services Coordinator 
Clerk’s Division | Town of Georgina 
26557 Civic Centre Road, Keswick, ON | L4P 3G1 
905-476-4301 Ext. 2219 | georgina.ca 
Follow us on Twitter and Instagram, like us on Facebook 

  
*Please note that our office hours are Monday to Friday, 8:30am to 4:30pm* 
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